
Conservation of all energy sources 2012:  Two of these signs were 

purchased and metal stakes were installed in February, 2012.  The signs 

will be posted in our car-rider drop-off area and the bus-drop-off area.  

Due to our location on a busy highway, Cedar Grove has a very small 

‘walker’ population.  Families are encouraged to use buses as a form of 

group-commuting instead of driving individual cars. 

 

 

 

 


